
 
 
From: Dunning, Robert A (DOT) <robert.dunning@alaska.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 1:38 PM 
To: Nicole LeRoy <NLeRoy@ValdezAK.Gov> 
Subject: [External Attachment *Caution*]-Proposal VMC 17.06.060 B2  
 
 
To whom it my concern, 
 
On your proposed gravel extraction lease to Mega Trucking there needs to be a buffer zone around the 
perimeter of the excavation site of at least 60’ within the city’s property boundaries.   
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Robert Dunning 
State of Alaska D.O.T. & P.F. 
Maintenance and Operations 
Valdez District Superintendent 
 
Office (907)834-1039 
Fax      (907)834-1004 
Cell      (907)200-2100 

 
"Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure." 
 


